Fall Creek
Area Foundation

April 2025

Hello and Happy Spring to our Fall Creek Business Members and Friends-

Spring is here and it is time once again to plan the purchase of flower baskets for the main
streets of Fall Creek. This simple gesture makes our village feel warm and inviting to those that
live here and to those that choose to do business here.

We would like to thank the Raap family for the care and dedication to watering and general

upkeep of the flowers last year. They have, once again, agreed to take care of the flowers for
the 2025 season!

We are again asking for donations of any amount to purchase the hanging flower baskets. For
those of you who have donated in the past. . .Thank You! We hope that you will continue to
support this project. If this is will be your first year donating. . .Thank You! We hope that you
will find the benefit of having this display of flowers for our downtown area. The cost per
basket is now more than $250 including purchase and care. Your donation will be tax-
deductible and a letter acknowledging your donation will be sent after all of the donations are
received. Also, you or your business will be acknowledged on the Fall Creek Area Foundation
website.

Individuals or businesses can make their checks payable to the Fall Creek Area Foundation
Flower Fund. Feel free to use the enclosed envelope and return it by May 1, 2025. You may
also drop off your donations to Melanie Accola at St. Paul’s Lutheran Church, Mondays or
Wednesdays from 9am to noon.

New this year!! You may pay using the PayPal QR code at the bottom of this letter.

Thank you so much for your time and consideration. We live in a great place, and we think you
will agree that this is one way we can keep our community vibrant and draw business and
customers to our area.

Sincerely,

The Fall Creek Area Foundation

PO Box 412

Fall Creek, WI 54742
www.fallcreakareafoundation.org




